Library Assessment Working Group
Meeting Minutes 06/13/12
Present: S. Avery, S. Braxton, K. Kern, M. Mallory, C. Phillips
Absent: L. Hinchliffe, J. Strutz
1. Update on Assessment Coordinator search
Assessment Coordinator has accepted and will start August 16.  After official announcement of the hire, we will discuss a welcome from LAWG.
2. Preparation for the Assessment Coordinator
LAWG needs to evaluate its charge.  Among considerations are whether we should be a standing committee rather than a working group, and our role relative to the Assessment Coordinator.  Consensus we should be collaborative (rather than advisory), and Coordinator should chair the committee.  We also need to update the LAWG priorities list.  We should updated charge appropriately by August 16.  Meetings for the 2012-2013 year should be scheduled now to ensure availability of members and meeting space.  Orientation for the Coordinator needs to be arranged.
Action Items:  Kern will meet with Searing to discuss charge, role of LAWG, and orientation of Assessment Coordinator.
Phillips will check to be sure an office will be assigned for new coordinator.
Members will update Outlook calendars.  
Kern will schedule meetings and room.
Committee will update priorities list via email discussion
3. 2012-2013 Membership
Phillips and Avery have terms ending August 2012.  Appointment to LAWG has been by invitation of the AUL for Services, so members wishing to ask for another term should discuss with Sue Searing
4. LIBQUAL
Decision on whether to run LibQual (and whether to run in Fall or Spring) will be made in collaboration with the new Assessment Coordinator.
5. NSM Internviews
The Reference, IAS, and LL NSM interview have been done, and will be deposited soon.  When all are in, a short summary will be drafted.  
[bookmark: _GoBack]Action Items:  Kern and Mallory will deposit the remaining interview write-ups in the assessment folder on the G drive.  
Braxton and Mallory will work on the summary when documents are deposited

